Dear Brethren May 5, 2022

A Lot has taken place since the summer quarter has started. We are in week three
for the quarter, and within five weeks we will be having our school lectureship for
the year on June 5% — 9™ If you want to know more about the school or lectureship
you can go to the Tri-Cities School of Preaching & Christian Development website

at tcschoolofpreaching.com for more information.

My Classes are going well for this quarter, and in all four classes I am learning a
lot. With the knowledge gaining I am able to teach it to the congregation I preach
at. The opportunity in helping the Fall Branch Church of Christ continues to go
well. I thank you for the prayers that you all have said for this. God has blessed me

1 Branch area.

I continue to ask for prayers as I study as a student at t

the work I have with the Church of Christ Fall Branch.

school of preaching, and

In Christian Love
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